
File No. 11-1267

HOUSING COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the reappointment of Mr. Pete Navarro to the 
Affordable Housing Commission.

Recommendation for Council action:

RESOLVE that the Mayor's reappointment of Mr. Pete Navarro to the Affordable Housing 
Commission for the new term ending June 30, 2021, is APPROVED and CONFIRMED. Mr. 
Navarro resides in Council District 14. (Commission gender composition: M = 5; F = 2)

Financial Disclosure Statement: Pending.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

TIMELIMIT FILE-JULY 1,2016 

(LAST DAY FOR COUNCIL ACTION-JULY 8, 2016)

SUMMARY

At its meeting held June 1,2016, the Housing Committee considered the Mayor's reappointment 
of Mr. Pete Navarro to the Affordable Housing Commission. Mr. Navarro was in attendance and 
expressed his desire to continue serving the public as a member of the Commission. Mr. 
Navarro discussed the importance of preserving existing affordable housing stock in the City of 
Los Angeles and the need to revise State laws such as the Ellis and Costa-Hawkins Acts to help 
achieve this goal. The Committee recommended that Council approve the reappointment of Mr. 
Navarro to the Affordable Housing Commission.

Respectfully Submitted, 

HOUSING COMMITTEE
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